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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   GOLF BOARD 

FROM:  KURT RUEHLING, GM / DIRECTOR OF GOLF 

SUBJECT:  MONTHLY DEPARTMENT REPORT – GOLF OPERATION 

TODAY’S DATE: MAY 19TH, 2025 

 

 

Since the last meeting… 

 All Golf Leagues are off any running with great numbers! We have the largest Wednesday 

Ladies League and Couples’ League in nearly 20 years! 

 We have successfully hosted the NPHS Girl’s Invitational, Men’s Club Opener, Wright County 

Conference Championship, and (2) Couples’ League Events…among many busy days. 

 Rounds are down over 1,700 from last year to date…but dollars per day are within $1.00 of each 

other 

 Membership numbers are very similar to 2024. Revenues are down along with number of days 

we have been open vs. 2024  

 

Currently working on… 

 League results and credits dispersion  

 Coordinating the upcoming 100+ player events 

 Training new staff 

 Continuing the updating of additional paperwork needed by City Hall, which has proved to be 

very time-consuming 

 Becoming familiar with all the new versions of Microsoft Office that CTS required on my new 

computer. Found out the wrong version was initially installed…very frustrating! 

 

Before the next meeting… 

 Will have reports on the upcoming (6) outside events (nearly 800 players) 

 Hopes to have tested our new League reporting procedures…if “casting” to the TVs is functional 

after the new software install 

 Have continued information/insight on rounds and revenue 

 

  

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

KURT RUEHLING 

400 Lexington Avenue South, New Prague, MN  56071 

Phone: 952-758-5326   info@newpraguegolf.com 


